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From: Greg Carson <greg@ecologynetwork.co.uk
Date: Wed, 4 Jul 2018, 18:36
Subject: Bat advice
To: hibbsy@gmail.com

Dear Michael

I trust this is of interest.

I would be grateful if you provide me with your full address and postcode.

Kind regards

Greg

For interest and information, please find attached some data related to the 
advice I provided you on 25th June 2018.

I attach a spreadsheet summarising the recorded observations:  Common 
pipistrelle (Pipistrellus pipistrellus , marked as Ppi  on the spreadsheet) was 
observed flying and feeding in the vicinity.  I attach a screenshot from the Anabat 
(S6252201.jpg) and the Griffin (10X00021.jpg), the latter indicating a bat feeding.

I undertook a brief survey of the land in the vicinity of the garden to the rear of No 
17 Frognal around dusk.  I used a hand-held 'manual' Griffin broadband detector, 
standing close to the rear boundary of the garden.  I also positioned an Anabat 
SD1 static broadband detector in the branched of the elder facing towards the 
sycamore in the land adjacent to the western boundary of your garden. A 


